
AMERICAN LEGION AUXILIARY DEPARTMENT OF NORTH DAKOTA
Email: aef@ndala.org

Website: www.ndala.org

January 20, 2025

Auxiliary Emergency Fund

This is a reminder that due to recent natural disasters and financial hardship, many of our
auxiliary members need our support. I attended a recent call with other AEF Chairman
from across the country where we learned that already in fiscal 2025, the AEF program has
paid out more than all of 2024.

With  the  recent  flooding,  hurricane  damage,  and  now the  California  fires,  it  is  more
important than ever to donate to the Auxiliary Emergency Fund (AEF) program, many of
our members need our help. If you become aware of a member in need, be sure to let them
know there is help for them.  

Although there is certain criteria that must be met to qualify for aid, you can find the
application and criteria on the American Legion Auxiliary’s website at: 

https://www.legion-aux.org/AEF

or by contacting me, Cheryl Evenson at aef@ndala.org


